
 

 
 
 
 
July 
     
Wednesday 1  Cross country carnival (no parental attendance) 

Thursday 2   Student reports sent home 

Friday 3   Mufti day (gold coin donation) 

Friday 3   LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Tuesday 21  First day of Term 3  

    Start of Term 3 PDHPE program   

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 
37 Arthur Allen Drive 

Bardia NSW 2565 
               9605 2459  

Term 2 – Week 10 – 2020 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

CANTEEN NOW OPEN 
 

Students must place orders before 9:00am 
Please write your child’s name AND class clearly on the order  



Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At the time of writing the pandemic affecting our planet is accelerating. The number of new cases 
of Covid-19 is now increasing by about 1,000,000 per week. In Victoria a resurgence of infections 
has led the Victorian state government to reintroduce some social contact restrictions. Quite a 
few schools in Victoria have had to be closed for a two week period. That is the last thing we want 
in NSW. 
 
It is absolutely crucial that we continue to take the pandemic seriously. Sadly, many people seem 
unconcerned. What these people do not realise is that their selfish actions could lead to someone 
becoming seriously unwell or even dying. 
 
In Term 3 at BPS the following will be permitted, but should the situation in NSW deteriorate I 
believe appropriate action will be taken swiftly to ensure the safety of the community. 
 

1. Scripture will recommence in Week 2. 
2. Inter-school activities such as debating will recommence. 
3. Incursions (outside agencies who provide learning activities at BPS) will be permitted. 
4. Other professionals who support our students (psychologists, occupational therapists, etc.) 

will be allowed on site. 
5. Student assemblies in the hall will recommence, but parents and carers will not be 

permitted to attend. 
6. All students K-6 will conclude the day at 3.00 pm. Parents are to wait on the footpath and 

we will bring the students to you. 
 
The following practices will remain: 
 

1. Students or staff showing any signs of having a cold, cough or flu will be sent home 
immediately. 

2. No parents or carers will be permitted entry to the school (parents of students in our support 
unit will be permitted entry). 

3. Staff will maintain social distancing and whole staff meetings will be conducted via zoom. 
Face to face staff meetings will only be reintroduced if it is considered safe to do so. 

 
A few of our Year 4 parents have applied for their child to sit the OC Class Placement Test. With 
the way this works currently, quite a few of these students will be unsuccessful in gaining an OC 
class placement. Please do not worry. In my opinion, for many students, remaining in our excellent 
school, with its advanced teaching methods and state of the art facilities, with their friends, where 
they are comfortable and confident, will provide them with an excellent opportunity to gain entry 
to a selective high school – if that is what is wanted. Many of our Year six students gain entry to 
selective high school every year.  
 
Although, selective high schools and OC classes are not always the best places for some students 
to thrive educationally. My general rule of thumb is that if a student is scoring above 90% 
consistently in English AND maths (grades of Highly Accomplished or better yet, Outstanding), 
and it is the student (not the parent) who seeks greater learning challenges and has the 
confidence to cope with being only average or below average compared to his or her peers in a 
selective high school, then he or she might do well in such an environment. 

 
Regards, 
Mr Moseley 
Principal 
 
 



 

Kindergarten 
enrolments 2021 

 
If you have students at Bardia 
Public School who have siblings 
starting Kindergarten next year, 
now is the time to enrol them. 
Please contact the school office. 
 

 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

Do you have any uniform clothing that 
you don’t use anymore? 
We would greatly appreciate it if you 
would kindly donate them to the 
school as our spare clothing pool is 
getting low. Please drop off to the 
front office. 
 
 

 
Don’t forget to bring your hat and jacket 
purchases to the office for embroidery 
on Fridays with your child’s unique 
initials.  We retain a register of all 
records so we can return any lost items 
to the students. 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Our Eftpos service is 
between  
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 

 

 

      
   

 

 

   LOST  

                      PROPERTY 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in 
lost property with no names.  If your child has 
lost clothing that does not have their name on it 
but you feel you would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property (located in front of the 
office) 
 

School Banking resumes next Term                        
 
Wednesday is school banking day and students should bring in their weekly deposit to the front 
office before 9:00am. 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or small students will receive a cool 
Dollarmites token. Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they can redeem them for 
a school banking reward item in recognition of their continued savings behaviour. 
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per 
individual deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking program at Bardia Public School. 
 



 

 

 

  



 
 

 
   

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macdonald Road
Bardia, NSW, 2565  Phone : 9605 2459
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Proudly supplied by :
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565
Phone : 9829-1027  
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2020 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE

Dress 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14 $62.00
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $30.00
Jazz Pants 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $27.00
Skort 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $25.00
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $11.00

BOYS UNIFORM
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $30.00
Microfibre Shorts 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $21.00
UNISEX UNIFORM
Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, M and L $36.00
Bomber Jacket with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $46.00
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00
Bucket Hat with Logo XS (53cm), S (55cm), M (57cm), L (59cm) $15.00
Sport Socks S (9 to 2), M (2 to 7), L (7 to 12) $11.00
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $4.00
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE.
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 012318         Account number : 498172378 
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V4

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST.

Available from our retail shop at 45A Oxford Road in Ingleburn. 







 


